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Comments: Thank you for the opportunity to comment on the proposed wilderness designation for Granite Basin

in the Cement Mountain area of Crested Butte South.

I enjoy hiking in the area and appreciate the solitude and primitive nature in this area.

Having grandchildren, I want to preserve this area for them and future generations.

Since I reside in Crested Butte South, this area is adjacent to my home and I often take visitors hiking there to

enjoy the solitude and wildness of the region.

I would be willing to volunteer time to help keep the region as pristine as it is.


